
Claryville Fire District

 Minutes of the Public Hearing on the October 19, 2022 Budget

Meeting Called to Order at 6:30 PM.

Present:  Chairman of the Commissioners Dan Forger, Commissioners: Terry McNamarra, Tom 
Matthews, Dave White.

Representing the Fire Department:  Glenn VanDenBerg.

Public:  None

Chairman Dan Forger opened the Public Hearing on the Budget.

Treasurer Paul Metzger presented  a summary of the proposed 2022 Budget.

Questions from the Public:  None

Questions from members of the Board of Fire Commissioners:  Terry asked if it made sense for 
the District to increase the Repair Reserves and the Equipment Reserves from $6,500.00 to 
$10,200.00 respectively.  Tom supported this suggestion.  This would keep the 2022 Budget at 
0% increase.

Motion to close the Public Hearing made by Tom, seconded by Terry.

Public Hearing adjourned at 6:49 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Anne-Marie Kremer/Secretary 


